
“Congratulations to the ACE Taekwondo Team” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is with pride and excitement that we extend our congratulations to the ACE 
Taekwondo Team from the Churchill Meadows Activity Centre who recently participated 
in the 16th Annual Battle Of Warriors International Open Taekwondo Championships.  
 
The students, aged 8 to 14, returned home with a total of 27 trophies and an overall 
team award for their participation. The program is offered exclusively through 
Mississauga Parks and Recreation and focuses on training both the body and the mind.  
 
The young athletes have trained hard to prepare for the games and Head Instructor, 
Viresh Mistry, along with the coaches, could not be more proud of their 
accomplishments. Keep up the great work! 
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Taekwondo Championships - Results 

ACE Taekwondo Champions show off their fabulous individual trophies and 
team cup. 


